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February 1, 2019

Subrogation Services
PO Box 106173
Atlanta GA 30348-6173
James Mitchell
319 HOT SPRINGS RD

SANTA BARBARA, CA 931082009

Claim Number: 75-2621-B21

Re: January 2018 Southern California Montecito Debris Flow

Dear James Mitchell ,

This letter is to advise you that State Farm General Insurance Company is pursuing a
subrogation claim against Southern California Edison (SCE) in the above-referenced matter.
We believe SCE may be legally responsible for the damage to your property arising out of the
January 2018 Southern California Montecito Debris Flow. State Farm has retained the law firm
of Grotefeld Hoffmann to assist in the subrogation aspects of this claim.

We will seek to recover from SCE, through litigation, the amount of money that was paid to
resolve your claim under your policy of insurance with State Farm.

If you are represented by legal counsel in this matter, we ask that you share this correspondence
with your attorney, and ask your attorney to contact Grotefeld Hoffmann if she/he has any
questions about State Farm’s subrogation claim. Attorneys Maura Walsh Ochoa and Waylon
Pickett can be reached via telephone at (415) 344-9670 and/or email at mochoa@ghlaw-1lp.com
and wpickett@ghlaw-llp.com.

In the event that you have a change in address and/or telephone number prior to the conclusion
of our handling, please notify us so that we may be able to contact you.

State Farm will not seek recovery of your uninsured or unreimbursed losses. However, you may
be entitled to payment from any responsible party(s) for any loss sustained which is not covered
by your policy. Consequently, you may wish to contact any potentially responsible party(s) or
their insurance company to present your claim for such losses.



Please keep in mind that your policy gives us the right to pursue recovery of our payments from
any party responsible for the loss. Please call us to discuss any questions or concerns.

Note that the above information does not change the State Farm claims process, and your State
Farm claim handler has not changed. You should continue to contact your assigned State Farm
claim handler on your claim to discuss your damages and repairs. The State Farm employees
listed at the bottom of this letter are coordinating our recovery efforts with State Farm’s
attorneys.

Thank you and please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ben Hamm, Claim Specialist
State Farm General Insurance Company
1-877-787-8276 ext 2059444918

Tammy Jackson, Claim Associate
State Farm General Insurance Company
1-877-787-8276 ext 2059448040



